
Jefferson Township Public Schools 
 

Come Celebrate With Us! 
 

 
 
From this… 
 

 
 

  To this.... 
 

    ? 
 
 

 
 
We are happy to announce that the work on Phase 1 of the referendum plan is almost complete.                  
As a way to show our appreciation for your support, the Board of Education and Administration                
are hosting an Open House on Monday, September 23rd in all of the buildings where work was                 
completed. We hope you are able to join us from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm in Cozy Lake, White                   
Rock, Stanlick, Briggs, JTMS, and JTHS.  
 
Please help us spread the word to the entire community. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Superintendent’s Office at 973-663-5780 ext.             
5094. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on September 23rd! 


